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Update Regarding Tuition Fees 

Tuition Payment Plan Option for Winter 2025 

The payment plan is available to new and returning domestic students and returning 
international students.  

Students can pay their Winter 2025 semester tuition in full on Friday, January 17, 2025, or 
in three instalments due on the following dates:  

• First Instalment – Friday, January 17, 2025

• Second Instalment – Friday, February 14, 2025

• Third Instalment – Friday, March 14, 2025

How to sign up for the tuition payment plan 

Students can sign up for the tuition payment plan by logging on to STU-VIEW, searching for the 
"Payment Centre (Pay Fees)" card  and selecting the "Apply for Payment Plan" link to proceed. 
The application will be available Monday, November 11, 2024. Students must be registered for 
Winter semester programs to qualify. 

Please note: Students applying for the payment plan option will be charged $45.00 per 
semester. 

Payment Options 

Pay online using a credit card 

• Log in to your STU-VIEW account and search for the "Payment Centre (Pay Fees)"
card > Pay Fees

Pay through online/telephone banking, or in person at your bank: 

• Please select "GEORGE BROWN COL.-CUR.YR.-TUITION" as the payee. Your
student ID is your account number.

• Please note: It can take 3-5 business days for the College to receive payments made
by these methods. Payments must be received by the published due date.

https://stuview.georgebrown.ca/
https://stuview.georgebrown.ca/
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